MEMORIAL FUND REPORT
June 1, 2007-May 15, 2008

It has been a pleasure to serve as Chairperson of the AMICA International Memorial
Fund this past year. During the period of time listed above, we have received a total of
$1,169 designated for the Memorial Fund. This amount included 28 individuals or
families who sent contributions when they renewed their membership for 2008 ($744)

and 6 contributions in memory of individuals who were honored by our chapters ($425).

I have requested to be replaced as Memorial Fund Chairperson beginning with June,
2008. I have enjoyed very much serving in this role and appreciate the opportunity I
have had to do so.

Respectfully submitted,
Halie Dodrill Mercer Island, WA
Memorial Fund Chairperson

16



